From: Student Services
Subject: CARES Act Student Emergency Aid (SEAhawk) Grant

Dear Students,

We are pleased to inform you that Broward College has launched the CARES Student Emergency Aid
(SEAhawk) Grant. The grant will disburse the funds received from the federal government to
students impacted financially by the outbreak of COVID-19. Students who received an award from
the College's Student Support Fund in April may also apply for the SEAhawk Grant if they meet the
criteria.

The grant is available to Broward College students who were enrolled in spring 2020 and meet the
following criteria:

1. Enrolled in spring term sessions 1, 3, or 4 in a Title IV eligible degree. Title IV degrees are

approved Financial Aid programs of study. To view the list of programs, click here. Students
who withdrew from sessions 1, 3, or 4 before March 13, 2020, are not eligible for the grant.

2. Has a 2019-20 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) on file. If you have not
completed a FAFSA, you still have time. FAFSA completed by June 1, will be considered for the
grant.

3. Maintained Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) for spring 2020. SAP includes a minimum of
2.0 cumulative (Financial Aid) GPA; successfully complete at least 67 percent of all credit
hours attempted ; be on track to complete their degree requirements within 150 percent of
the credits required for the program (i.e., less than 90 credits for a 60 credit AA program). You
can review additional details on SAPs here.

4. Resubmitted a statement of educational purpose and have their Social Security Number (SSN)
verified if required.

5. Not a Dual Enrolled or Early Admission student during spring 2020.

6. Does not owe Pell overpayment and not in default on federal student loans.

7. Has additional expenses related to the disruptions of campus operations due to COVID-19.

If you meet these criteria, please complete the application link below by June 15, 2020. Your
application will be assessed, and your eligibility for award determined. Awards will vary from a
minimum of $150 to a maximum of $850 and will be determined based on need.

We know that many of our students have faced challenges during this pandemic, and Broward
College stands ready to continue to support you in your academic goals. We are here for you

and look forward to welcoming you this summer and fall.


mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=7D52FB303D624448B316D7E4A51AF471-STUDENTAFFA
http://www.broward.edu/financialaid/Documents/Financial%20Aid%20Approved%20Programs%20of%20Study.pdf
http://www.broward.edu/financialaid/Pages/MaintainingEligibility.aspx

CARES Act SEAhawk Grant Application

This e-mail account is send only, and not monitored. If you have further questions about the
information in this e-mail, do not REPLY to the e-mail. Instead, please reach out to the contact
provided in the message.


https://nextgensso.com/sp/startSSO.ping?PartnerIdpId=https://app.onelogin.com/saml/metadata/794707&SpSessionAuthnAdapterId=browardDF&TargetResource=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F899fbae3-cfef-4f7c-a28e-62a964483942

